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On March 28, Atlantic States (“AS”) celebrated Fran Tone’s 35th anniversary with the company. As part of a 
celebration luncheon, and as a special surprise, they reached out to past colleagues of Fran’s to share in the 
day. Over 200 years of Atlantic States history was represented by their special guests, which included Pete 
Krusen (former AS Sales Manager), Tom Leonard (General Manager, Bibby Ste. Croix), Jim Singleton 
(former AS VP), and John Consantino (former AS Salesman). Also joining in celebration was Joe Vellano, a 
long-time customer who has worked with Fran for many years. 

 
Atlantic States has undergone many changes since these team members last visited Sitgreaves Street. Safety 
remains a top priority at Atlantic States and housekeeping has never been better. They have also added 3” to 
their product mix and continue to improve the quality of the products they produce. 

 
As Atlantic States looks to the future, it was a pleasure to welcome their past for a visit. 

 


